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treasurer’s report, and any important decisions presented by resolution.

Todd Kyle, 2016 OLA President, Presiding

The OLA AGM will be held in conjunction with the Ontario Library and Information Technology
Association (OLITA) Digital Odyssey. Registration is free for the AGM portion and will open
shortly. Registration (member and non member rates) for those also wishing to attend Digital
Odyssey will also open shortly.

Call for Resolutions

OLA members are invited to submit resolutions for consideration at the 116th Annual General
Meeting. Resolutions should be received by June 2. The OLA Resolutions Committee requires
that the mover and seconder be available by phone on June 5 at 10 a.m. to discuss the
wording of each resolution before it goes forward to the Annual Meeting. Resolutions to be
considered will be made available to all participating delegates by June 7 on the OLA website.

Any questions about the Annual General Meeting or resolutions to be presented should be
directed to Shelagh Paterson, Executive Director, OLA.

So You've Built a Creation
Space - Now What?

Interested in all things maker for your
school or library? Join Vaughan Public
Libraries on Apr. 25 for a day of hands-on
learning and conversations about creation
spaces. Meet your fellow makers from VPL
and learn how they moved out of the "now
what" phase with initiatives that create
meaning and impact.

MORE INFORMATION >>

 

Canadian Heritage Consultation
Report is Now Available

The Canadian Heritage has released the
"Canadian Content in a Digital World" [en
francais]. While a number of library
organizations provided input into the
consultation process (including CFLA-FCAB of
which OLA is a member) the report focuses
primarily on broadcasting, content creators
and the cultural value of content from a
commerce perspective and does not mention
a role for libraries.

CFLA-FCAB will be monitoring the next steps
in relation to this report.

READ CFLA-FCAB RESPONSE HERE >>
 

IFLA invites you to submit examples of how libraries contribute to
the United Nations 2030 Agenda
 
In 2015, IFLA launched a survey to gather examples of how libraries contribute with the UN
2030 agenda and the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs). Many contributions were
received from all over the world and with this information IFLA published in June 2016 the
booklet and handout Access and Opportunity for all. This publication is a useful advocacy and
awareness-raising tool to show how libraries drive progress across the entire UN 2030 Agenda.
 
Today, IFLA launches a second call for examples, to support the advocacy work
done by the library community at national, regional and global levels. This survey
aims to gather examples that will be used for the advocacy work done by IFLA, its members
and the broader library community related to the UN 2030 Agenda.
 
IFLA invites you to submit examples of library programs, products or services from
your country that are clearly linked to one or more SDG(s). Ideally, examples will be
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